
I am a member of Oregon AAUW. Employees over 50 bring years of experience to the workplace and 

deserve full and equal access to employment opportunities. Today, workplace age discrimination has 

become so common that it is an unfortunate routine practice. 

This form of discrimination greatly affects women who have worked within the home giving care to 

children or elders. Their employment history reflects these periods and puts them at a disadvantage and 

adds to their retirement security risk. 
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